


Monday, September 10th!
12:00-1:00pm

DeGallery
702 Univeristy Dr E #102D

College Station

 
Wednesday Painters will now meet at Hobby Lobby

each Wednesday from 9am to 4pm starting September 5th.
Artists meet there at their own discretion and whenever

they get the chance. There's no formality - simply show up and
paint. 

September 20, 2018
6:00pm to 9:00pm

Every third Thursday of the month, Downtown Bryan
﻿businesses showcase local art and artists.

BVAL News...



The Brazos Valley Art League Begins Search for a New Home
The Brazos Valley Art League (BVAL) and the Arts Council of Brazos Valley
have shared a building and worked together for several years. However, in
March, the Arts Council announced plans to relocate to another site in College
Station and that BVAL would not move with them. As a result, the Brazos Valley
Art League finds itself in need of a new home that will allow the BVAL to meet
the needs of its members and the community by holding meetings, presenting
workshops, providing art education, and hosting art shows.
 
We do have a dispute with the Arts Council over $100,000 paid to the Arts
Council. However, that dispute is “on hold” while both organizations arrange for
new locations. Respecting the privacy of both parties, we will not discuss the
dispute.
 
We are actively searching for a new location for BVAL to call home. We wish
the Arts Council well in their new location.
 
Questions may be addressed to Nancy Schaan, President of the BVAL.

Donate to BVAL

Looking for a way to get more involved in the art league?

BVAL has an opening on the board for Recording Secretary. Contact Nancy Schaan
for more information.

Get Involved with BVAL

Member News...

https://www.bvartleague.com/donate
mailto:nkhschaan@gmail.com


Charles Wallis
Title: Vaquero

Charles won Best Of Show at Texas
Visual Artist Association in Dallas.
This show was called Our Story, a look
at our heritage. 

Charles Wallis will also be doing a demo
for the Conroe Art League on Aug 25
and for the Tomball Art League on Sept
8.

The demo is “Modern Impressionism:
ways to avoid common pitfalls in
composition, value and chroma."

Jay Schaan Sculpture

Another fabulous Sculpture by Jay
Schaan installed in Omaha Nebraska
as part of a private collection.

‌

Now showing...

Downtown Uncorked
Jane & Kenneth Manthei

 ​

Perrine Winery
Chris Rogers

Brazos Center Display
Poul and Joanne Onderko

​

If you would like to exhibit your art or have a venue you would like local art

featured, please click here to contact Karen Bigley, BVAL Exhibits Chair.

mailto:kebtamu83@aol.com


New Venue at A&M United Methodist Church
The church has cleared the walls in their lounge and established an art gallery
named "Creations Gallery". The inaugural show opens September 9 from 3-5pm
and will be on exhibit weekdays, 9am to 5pm.

The artists for the inaugural show are BVAL members: Dixie Kee, Amanda
Dominguez, Pat Mooring and Ellis Morring.

The coffee shop is located in Northgate at the corner of Church Avenue and Lodge
Street in the Christian Learning Center.

President's Pallette

Happy end of summer, the autumn season is

soon upon us!! Really?? Does it feel like it is close

by? I think not!! But the signs are everywhere,

school has begun, the students are back,

football is just around the corner, and we are all

excited with anticipation.

﻿

Let’s use our excitement and energy to be

creative, put the pencil or brush to paper or

canvas, and create your art.

As promised, the BVAL Board will keep you informed as we make progress finding a new
location to make our home. Our contact information will be posted at www.bvartleague.org;
and on Facebook.

Nancy Schaan
BVAL President

“Art is anything you can get away with”
-ANDY WARHOL

2018-19 BVAL Officers
PRESIDENT
Nancy Schaan
nkhschaan@gmail.com
469.231.2141

VICE PRESIDENT
Charles Wallis
charleswallis67@gmail.com
817.235.2137

EXHIBITS CHAIR
Karen Bigley
kebtamu83@aol.com 979.571.2455

PUBLICITY CHAIR
Kathryn King-Metters
kkingmetters@gmail.com
404.202.1676

http://www.bvartleague.org/
mailto:nkhschaan@gmail.com
mailto:charleswallis67@gmail.com
mailto:kebtamu83@aol.com
mailto:kkingmetters@gmail.com


RECORDING SECRETARY
Open

TREASURER
Wendy Keeney-Kennicutt
wkeeneykennicutt@gmail.com
979.492.0262

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY
Dena Gaskin
drgaskin@gmail.com 979.229.9188

DEMO/WORKSHOP CHAIR
Iva Banik
furdos9@gmail.com
979.324.4133

MEMBERSHIP CHAIR
Chris Rogers
rogerschris495@gmail.com
832.276.5542

SOCIAL CHAIR
Duane Alcorn
d37alcorn@yahoo.com
979.665.6345

WEBMASTER
Carol Henrichs
carolhenrichs@gmail.com
361.596.3611

Brazos Valley Art League
PO Box 9346
College Station, TX 77842
979-464-9027

bvaltexas@gmail.com
www.bvartleague.org

Connect with us

 ‌

Visit our website

Brazos Valley Art League | PO Box 9346, College Station, TX 77842
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Nancy Schaan <nkhschaan@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 27, 2018 at 3:35 PM
To: bvaltexas@gmail.com

Excellent!!

On Mon, Aug 27, 2018, 12:19 PM Brazos Valley Art League <bvaltexas@gmail.com> wrote:
Let me know if you see anything else that needs editing.

September 2018
BRAZOS VALLEY ART LEAGUE NEWSLETTER

MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS

Plan to join us at the next
membership meeting on

Monday, September 10th!
12:00-1:00pm

DeGallery
702 Univeristy Dr E #102D

College Station

mailto:bvaltexas@gmail.com


September 20, 2018
6:00pm to 9:00pm

Every third Thursday of the month,
Downtown Bryan

﻿businesses showcase local art and
artists.

 
Wednesday Painters will now

meet at Hobby Lobby
each Wednesday from 9am to
4pm starting September 5th.

Artists meet there at their own
discretion and whenever

they get the chance. There's
no formality - simply show up

and paint. 

Boonville Days:
Texas Heritage Festival 2018

Join the Brazos Valley Museum of Natural
History on October 13, 2018 for
the ANNUAL BOONVILLE DAYS ~ Texas
Heritage Festival!

Bring the entire family to enjoy this
celebration of our heritage from 9 am to 4
pm. Activities will take place both inside the
Museum and on the Brazos Center
grounds. This year also marks the 10TH
ANNUAL BUFFALO STAMPEDE HALF
MARATHON AND 5K RACE at 7:30 am
starting at the Brazos Center and
the CHUCK WAGON COOK-OFF on
Friday and Saturday! Come join in the
race fun, and afterwards bring the entire
family to celebrate the history of the
Brazos Valley at Brazos County’s only
heritage fair!

Those interested in volunteering or being
a re-enactor for Boonville Days, please
contact the Museum at (979)776-2195 or
email:
events@brazosvalleymuseum.org.

BVAL News...

The Brazos Valley Art League Begins Search for a New Home

http://www.brazosvalleymuseum.org/events-and-news/news/10th-annual-buffalo-stampede-half-marathon-and-5k-race
http://www.brazosvalleymuseum.org/events-and-news/news/chuck-wagon-cook-2018
mailto:events@brazosvalleymuseum.org


The Brazos Valley Art League (BVAL) and the Arts Council of Brazos Valley
have shared a building and worked together for several years. However, in
March, the Arts Council announced plans to relocate to another site in College
Station and that BVAL would not move with them. As a result, the Brazos Valley
Art League finds itself in need of a new home that will allow the BVAL to meet
the needs of its members and the community by holding meetings, presenting
workshops, providing art education, and hosting art shows.
 
We do have a dispute with the Arts Council over $100,000 paid to the Arts
Council. However, that dispute is “on hold” while both organizations arrange for
new locations. Respecting the privacy of both parties, we will not discuss the
dispute.
 
We are actively searching for a new location for BVAL to call home. We wish
the Arts Council well in their new location.
 
Questions may be addressed to Nancy Schaan, President of the BVAL.

Donate to BVAL

Looking for a way to get more involved in the art league?

BVAL has an opening on the board for Recording Secretary. Contact Nancy Schaan
for more information.

Get Involved with BVAL

Member News...

https://www.bvartleague.com/donate
mailto:nkhschaan@gmail.com


Charles Wallis
Title: Vaquero

Charles won Best Of Show at Texas
Visual Artist Association in Dallas.
This show was called Our Story, a look
at our heritage. 

Charles Wallis will also be doing a demo
for the Tomball Art League on Sept 8.

The demo is “Modern Impressionism:
ways to avoid common pitfalls in
composition, value and chroma."

Jay Schaan Sculpture

Another fabulous Sculpture by Jay
Schaan installed in Omaha Nebraska
as part of a private collection.

‌

Now showing...

Downtown Uncorked
Jane & Kenneth Manthei

 ​

Perrine Winery
Chris Rogers

Brazos Center Display
Poul and Joanne Onderko

​

If you would like to exhibit your art or have a venue you would like local art

featured, please click here to contact Karen Bigley, BVAL Exhibits Chair.

mailto:kebtamu83@aol.com


New Venue at A&M United Methodist Church
The A&M United Methodist Church has cleared the walls in their lounge/coffee shop
and established an art gallery named "Creations Gallery". The inaugural show opens
September 9 from 3-5pm and will be on exhibit weekdays, 9am to 5pm.

The artists for the inaugural show are BVAL members: Dixie Kee, Amanda
Dominguez, Pat Mooring and Ellis Morring.

The gallery is located in the church located in Northgate at the corner of Church
Avenue and Lodge Street in the Christian Learning Center.

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Kathryn King-Metters <kkingmetters@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 7:22 AM
To: Nancy Schaan <nkhschaan@gmail.com>
Cc: Brazos Valley Art League <bvaltexas@gmail.com>, Dena Gaskin <drgaskin@gmail.com>, Iva Banik
<furdos9@gmail.com>, Carol Henrichs <carolhenrichs@gmail.com>

Hello,

Love the colors here. University is misspelled under Membership Meetings at the top. Under Wednesday painters, some
folks show up and do needle felting and other types of art than just paint. Maybe end the last sentence with show up and
create art rather than paint.

I don't quite understand the info about the new art gallery at A&M Methodist. Is this the church on University? What coffee
shop are you referring to here?

That's all the edits I can find. I love Jay's new sculpture; fabulous!

Kathryn
[Quoted text hidden]


